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June 2 Proclaimed as "Access Awareness Day" in Parksville 
 
Parksville, BC ― Mayor Marc Lefebvre has proclaimed Saturday, June 2, 2018, as “Access Awareness 
Day” in the City of Parksville.  
 
June 2 marks SPARC BC's (Social Planning and Research Council of BC) annual Access Awareness Day 
which provides an opportunity to look at our communities and ways they can become more accessible 
and inclusive for everyone.  
 
Access Awareness Day is part of National "AccessAbility" Week, which takes place from May 27 to 
June 2, 2018. The theme for 2018 is “Building Communities and Accessibility Together” with the goal to 
draw attention to the different ways communities can come together to promote greater accessibility 
and inclusion. 
 
In partnership with the Access Oceanside Association (AOA), the City of Parksville strives to improve 
accessibility and foster a sense of inclusion for all community members. Access Awareness Day will 
recognize the efforts of individuals and communities who are actively removing barriers to give 
Canadians of all abilities a better chance to succeed.  
 
More information can be found at www.sparc.bc.ca/access-awareness-day. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073 
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